
NEWSLETTER— FRIDAY 10TH NOVEMBER 2023 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

 

 Mon 13.11.23—Dance Festival 

 Fri 24.11.23—November birth-
day table  

 Fri 24.11.23—Christmas Movie 
Night 

 Tue 5.12.23—Pre-order Christ-
mas lunch deadline 

 Fri 8.12.23—Festive Own 
Clothes Day 

 Sat 9.12.23—Christmas Market 
& Pocket Money Fair 

 Weds 20.12.23—Christmas 
lunch 

 Fri 22.12.23—Break up for 
Christmas—finish at 2pm (NO 
ARK ON THE 22.12.23) 

 Mon 8.1.24—School re-opens 
Spring term 1 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Goodness I seem to have closed my eyes and it’s Friday again. Thank you 

to those parents who braved the appalling weather last night and came to our 

Parent’s Workshop it was so lovely to meet with you and share all things 

phonics, reading and HRSE. We will make available the presentations and 

will also share a link to our HRSE/PSHE resource, which you can peruse at 

your leisure. Our plan is to have a different focus each term, to allow you 

time to ask questions about our curriculum and also to better understand 

ways in which we can work together to support our children. 

 

Lots of rest required this weekend for our Year 3 children who will be taking 

to the stage at The Winter Gardens on Monday, alongside other schools in 

Fylde and Wyre for the annual Dance Festival. I managed to catch a dress 

rehearsal this morning and they looked fabuuuuulous-its a ten from me! 

 

As the weather gets colder some clarity on PE uniform-as mentioned in an 

earlier newsletter, the uniform shop is struggling to get hold of our school 

jogging pants so we are happy for your child to wear plain navy or royal 

blue jogging pants and also in the short term for children to wear black or 

royal blue skins under their shorts. 

 

We had a very positive meeting with our School Attendance Support Officer 

and he was pleased with our attendance levels over all but our figures did 

highlight the number of in term holidays taken. You will notice that you 

received the holiday pattern for 2024/2025 this week and I am busy trying 

to get permission to set the Holiday pattern for the following 

year  (2025/2026) so you are able to plan ahead and make an informed 

decision about your holidays. Thank you for your continued support in this 

area. 

Have a lovely weekend and we will see ready to do it all again on Monday. 

 

God Bless, 

Mrs G-R x 

 

PE DAYS 

Rec Weds & Fri 

Year 1 Tues & Thurs 

Year 2 Tues & Fri 

Year 3 Mon &  Swimming Weds 

Year 4 Mon & Thurs 

Year 5 Weds & Thurs 

PLEASE SEE OUR PARISH NEWSLETTERS ON 

SEPARATE ATTACHMENT 



 

PLEASE ORDER SCHOOL LUNCHES VIA SCOPAY 

Please choose off the new Autumn/Winter menu  - WEEK 3 

Please see menu HERE 

WEDNESDAY 20TH DECEMBER is our Christmas Lunch day.  There will be Christmas music, 

Christmas crackers and our catering team will put on a delicious Christmas lunch—please see menu below. 

PLEASE PRE-ORDER BY TUES 5TH DEC BY EMAILING: bursar@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk 

 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/parents/school-meals/school-lunch-menus
mailto:bursar@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk




 EVENTS & FUNDRAISING 

A big thank you to you all for supporting our ‘Break the Rules’ day 

Total raised—£344.72 

CHRISTMAS MOVIE NIGHT MOVIES WILL BE: 

 

Reception class The Adventures of Paddington 

Year 1   Spookley & the Christmas Kittens/ A Giant Jack Christmas / Super Monsters:  

   Santas Super Monster Helpers        

Year 2   Dr Seuss The Gringch (cartoon) U     

Year 3 & Year 4 The Nativity   

 

Year 5 & Year 6  The Christmas Chronicles 









Primary School applications 2024-

25 are now open, please follow the 

link  

below for further information. 

Primary deadline 

15.01.24 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-

education-families/schools/apply-for-a-

school-place/ 

Supplementary forms available 

from the school office or by the fol-

lowing link 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/

admissions 

 

DANCE FESTIVAL 

We have been invited to take part in the 
Wyre & Fylde Dance Festival again. The 
Y3 children are currently developing a 

dance, on the theme of Heroes and Hero-
ines, with the help of our dance teacher 

Holly. This is part of their curriculum PE 
lessons. The Festival is a wonderful cele-
bration for all the schools that take part 
and the children who took part last year    

absolutely loved it. Tickets have been  re-
leased and I would encourage you to pur-
chase them as soon as possible. to avoid 

disappointment as it will be a sell out  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.wintergardensblackpool.co.uk/events/heroes-heroines-wyre-fylde-
schools/  

 
If your child celebrates 
their birthday this month 
(NOVEMBER), we would 
like to invite them to join 
the special 'Birthday 
Table' on the last Fri of 
the month.  This includes 

a  cupcake with candle and a specially decorated 
table, the cost is 50p (please book in advance - 
see below) 
  
The 'Birthday Table' for November will take 
place on Fri 24th November 
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https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
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